Sts. Peter and Paul Catholic Church

To All the Adorers at the Chapel Sts. Peter and Paul Catholic Church Seneca, KS 66538,

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Thank you for being so patient during this pandemic time while the Adoration chapel was closed. Now the Archdiocese has given us conditional permission to open the Chapel again. It is great news that we will have the grand opening of the Adoration Chapel on the Feast of Corpus Christi, June 14th after the 11:00 AM mass. We will have a grand Eucharistic Procession from the Church to the Adoration Chapel with the Fourth Degree Knights of Columbus honor guard processing along with the First communicants of this year. Following the procession, the scheduled adoration will continue.

June 10, 2020

Please follow the instructions:

- Chapel will be machine sanitized everyday
- There will be sanitizing supplies available in the chapel
- We encourage you to bring your supplies as well to clean your seating/kneeling
- Please use the sanitizing wipes as you unlock the code to enter / exit the chapel
- Please refrain from coming to the chapel if you are sick or have any symptoms of sickness
- If the next adorer does not show up, please cover the monstrance and leave

The strength of the parish comes from the Adoration of the Eucharist. We are truly blessed to have perpetual adoration in the parish. Let us pray for the healing of the virus.

With the Blessings of the Eucharist,

Gr-ful Canasau

Rev. Arul Carasala

Pastor